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Fellow Members & Honored Guests,

April had us back in the saddle after cancelling 
the March ride, and members and guests did 
not disappoint. We had 21 in the saddle and 
37 for lunch. We were honored to have quite a 
few inactive members present to socialize, sit 
under the trees, and enjoy a wonderful lunch 
catered by “Dinner Bell” Billy Butter and 
drinks prepared by Adam.

Many thanks to Bobby Neal and his family 
for the privilege of riding on his lovely ranch. 
Bobby has made it clear that he enjoys the Los 
Senderos family, and we are welcome to ride 
Pamo Valley Ranch in the future.

Kudos to Tom Laff and the ride committee for 
putting the ride together. It’s a lot of work, and 
the participation from our members and their 
guests shows their appreciation.

Many thanks to Tuck Arnold for the memo-
rable photos of the ride posted on the LS web-
site…Check them out!

Next up is the Members Ride at LS Park, May 
15th-18th. This will be a relaxing event with a 
ride scheduled every day. Coming out of re-
tirement, we will have the pleasure of Jim 
Sheridan cooking for us this year. Jim has ex-
pressed his excitement to see the group again. 
This year's Board of Directors would like to 
reach out and encourage the LS membership, 
active & inactive, to come out and participate 
in this year's members' ride.

Thank you to all who continue to support our 
club!
	 ~ Chuck Gallant

From the Oval Office : President’s Report

June 22nd

Fiegel Ranch – Mesa Grande

July 27th

Rancho Samataguma – Descanso

August 24th

Crouch Meadows – Laguna

September 17-21
2025 Annual Ride Application

Annual Ride – Los Senderos Park

October 26th

French Valley – Palomar

November 23rd

Old Hwy 80 Ranch – Descanso

2025 Monthly Ride Calendar






